
To go further than we thought possible 
To run faster than we hoped 

To reach higher than we dreamed  
To be the best that we can be 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
        05 February 2019  
 
        Dear Parents/Carers 
 
        On Thursday 28 February 2019 at (09.00–10.00), Moorside will be holding a Coffee Morning for all Parents. 

 
        During this informal session, Parents will have the chance to communicate with the Head Teacher, Deputy Head   
        Teacher and Chair of Governors for an open discussion about our school.  
 
        If you are able to attend our Parents Coffee Morning on Thursday 28 February please can you return the slip 
        below to the office by Monday 25 February 2019. 
 
        If you are unable to make this occasion, please note that we have future Coffee Morning dates scheduled for   
        later in the academic year. 
  
        Thank you for your continued support. 
 
        Yours sincerely, 
   

       
 
        Mr. S Lawler-Smith 
        Head Teacher 
 
      ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
      Moorside Coffee Morning – Thursday 28 February 2019 (09.00 – 10.00) 
 
      I will be attending the above event.   
 
      Parents Name:________________________  Child’s Name:_____________________ 
 
       Class Name:_______________________  

Moorside Primary School 
Head Teacher: Mr S Lawler-Smith 
Holdsworth Street, Swinton, M27 OLN  
Tel: 0161 921 1295 • Fax: 0161 793 4280 
E-mail: moorside.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk  
Website: www.moorsideprimary.net 
Twitter: @moorsideprimary 
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